
I support the adoption of the Stoneleigh and Auriol Neighbourhood Plan. Any measures to 
stop developments that are out of keeping with the local area should be welcomed.  We 
need to retain some sort of cohesive design in harmony with the original 1930s estate and its 
housing stock.  Although sadly it is already too late in some cases.  The fact that Stoneleigh 
is an open, green, pleasant area in which to live and raise a family is what attracts people to 
the neighbourhood. 
 
I congratulate the local residents who worked so hard to pull all this together.  The Council 
needs to take heed of the residents’ concerns and take appropriate action to ensure the 
enforcement of planning regulations. 




